Irabina is thrilled to welcome the newest
member of our team - MUFFIN!

Muffin will start at Irabina on Wednesday 13th April and each Wednesday
there after from 10am - 12noon for 2-3 months. Muffin will be present in two
groups each Wednesday for a half hour period.

THEN Muffin will become a fulltime member of the Irabina Family!

WHO IS MUFFIN?

Muffin is an Autism Assistance Dog from the Centre for Service & Therapy
Dogs Australia. He is highly trained to assist people living with Autism

and other forms of cognitive and communication challenges. Irabina staff
are about to undertake training to assist them to get the most out of Muffin.

If you want to find out more about the Centre for Service
& Therapy Dogs Australia and Muffin please visit there
website at www.cstda.com.au.
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